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Dream, Believe, Achieve 

Please visit our website www.acsstotems.ca for more information. 
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Upcoming Calendar Events 

Feb 22-26 2021   Diversity Respect Week 

Wednesday Feb 24th, 2021  National Pink Shirt Day  

 

 

February 19th, 2021 
 

 

Good afternoon Aldergrove Community 
Secondary School students and families, 
 
The final school week of February is just 
ahead of us!  It is scheduled to be a very 
important week all across the School Dis-
trict as well, as it is officially Diversity and 
Respect Week.  At ACSS we will be cele-
brating with special theme days coordi-
nated by our wonderful Student Council, 
our International Program, our GSA and 
our Recreation Leadership class.  Instilling 
a positive mindset and ensuring that all 
students and staff in our school have a 
sense of belonging is always very im-
portant to all of us at ACSS and, next 
week, the fact that we all belong will be 
especially evident.  Thank you to all of the 
students and staff for their contribution 
to this important message. 
 
 
 
 

Student Council members Larissa, Samantha and Alana preparing 

a banner for Diversity and Respect Week. 
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February 19th, 2021 
 

This past week, all Grade 9 – 11 students received a virtual presentation from Ms. Clapton, Mr. Orchard 
and Mr. Silzer regarding course planning and selection for next year.  All students need to be selecting their 
courses wisely with a plan in mind.  We ask that students complete this process by Monday, February 22nd 
at the latest.  On Wednesday and Thursday of this week, Mr. Kilvert, accompanied by Mr. Orchard and Mr. 
Silzer, visited Betty Gilbert Middle School to explain the ACSS course offerings to the Grade 8 students.  
Fortunately for us, we were also able to have almost all of the Grade 8 students select their courses for 
next year.  While it is early in our course planning and timetable building process, having accurate infor-
mation about the student course selections for next year is very helpful at this point in time.  Thank you to 
all for your assistance in this important endeavor. 
 
Some of our PHE classes were visited on Tuesday by 2014 ACSS Grad, Joel Waterman.  Since completing his 
high school studies, Joel has gone on to receive a degree from Trinity Western University and is now play-
ing professional soccer in the MLS for the Club de Foot Montréal (formerly the Montreal Impact).  It is won-
derful to see Joel doing so well and representing Aldergrove so well on the world stage.  Thank you to Joel 
for visiting and inspiring our students. 
 
Please be reminded that Monday, February 22nd is a school day for Langley secondary schools.  Other 
schools in the district, including BGMS, have a Design and Assessment/Report Card Prep day.  Therefore, 
ACSS will have classes in session on Monday, but our Grade 6 Exploration classes will not be held. 
 
Please see the information included in this newsletter regarding activities, events and initiatives happening 
around the school and, as always, please contact us if you have any comments, questions or concerns.  
Thank you. 
 
Have a wonderful penultimate February weekend, 
 
Mr. M. Palichuk 
Principal 
Aldergrove Community Secondary School 
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GRAD GOSSIP 

GRAD GOWNS: Grad Gowns are being 

ordered next week, so if you haven’t re-

ported your height to Ms. Caines this is 

your last chance (Otherwise she’ll guess 

on your height!) 

 

GRAD HOODIES (FINAL ORDER): Grad 

hoodies are ordered! Expect Delivery to 

be after spring break!  

WE HAVEN’T FORGOTTEN! 

We know that everyone is eager to hear 

about dates for Grad 2021. In the next few 

weeks, we will be firming up dates and loca-

tions for our ceremonies. Once we have 

that information, it will be posted to Grad 

Teams, Grad Remind, and all our ACSS  

Social Media pages. Stay tuned! 

This is a busy time for grade 12 students to be applying for scholarships. These are only a few highlights. 
Other scholarships can be found on the SD35 Scholarship Database found at https://www.sd35.bc.ca/
students-parents/scholarship-information/scholarships-awards/ 
  
 The ACSS/Langley Open/District Authority Scholarships application package is due on Friday, Feb. 26th. 
This one application qualifies students for numerous scholarships focusing on a wide range of categories; 
academic, leadership, trades, athletic, and those that are career-focused. This is also the application stu-
dents fill out to be eligible for Parkside, BGMS, and ACSS PAC scholarships. The application can be down-
loaded from the ACSS website or a paper copy can be picked up from the Counselling office. 
  
The Langley Teachers’ Association Scholarship – The LTA is offering 12 - $1,000 scholarships to students 
who are going on to study at post-secondary. Deadline April 23rd, 2021. More details can be found at the 
end of this newsletter. 

  
Richard Bulpitt Educational Award – The Langley District Parent Advisory will award 2 - $500 scholar-
ships. Deadline April 9th, 2021. More details can be found at the end of this newsletter. 

  
Langley DPAC Educational Award in Trades - The Langley District Parent Advi-
sory will award 2 - $500 scholarships. Deadline April 9th, 2021. More details can 
be found at the end of this newsletter. 

  
Langley Rotary Scholarship – The Rotary is offering 6 - $1,500 scholarships this 
year to graduating student. Deadline March 31st, 2021. More details can be 
found at the end of this newsletter. 

https://www.sd35.bc.ca/students-parents/scholarship-information/scholarships-awards/
https://www.sd35.bc.ca/students-parents/scholarship-information/scholarships-awards/
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Grade 11/12 Hybrid Schedule for the First Half of Quarter 3 

                                                      
  
Applications are being accepted for the ACSS AVID Program for any available 
spots in the AVID 10, 11 and 12 classes for the 2021-2022 school year. Appli-
cation forms are available in the Counselling office or can be downloaded 
from the ACSS AVID website and are due on March 1st, 2021. 
  
Want to learn more about AVID? Please check out the 
program brochure in the newsletter. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Luteijn at 
nluteijn@sd35.bc.ca 

mailto:nluteijn@sd35.bc.ca
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Our counselling department wants to make all of our families aware of some 
comprehensive family resources available for Aldergrove parents and stu-
dents. 
 
BC211   Government resource to ask questions and find out about supports 
available in your community 
 
Langley Children  Large collection of resources for children and youth in Langley 
 
Langley Children and Community Response to Covid-19: Children, Youth and 
Families   
Resources for families and their children specific to COVID related challenges 
 
 

MINDFUL MONDAY AND FACT FRIDAY  

MESSAGES FROM JAIME ARTHURS—

PREVENTION AND HEALTH PROMOTION  

FACILITATOR  

https://www.bc211.ca/
https://langleychildren.com/
https://langleychildren.com/langley-covid-resources/
https://langleychildren.com/langley-covid-resources/


26850—29th Avenue, Aldergrove, BC   V4W 3C1  Phone:  604-856-2521   Fax:  604-856-9648 

 

 

 

 

 

PHE STUDENTS 

HEY TOTEMS  

YOU CAN NOW PURCHASE 

PE STRIP ON YOUR SCHOOL 

CASH ONLINE ACCOUNT. 

LOG IN AND YOU WILL SEE 

AN OPTION FOR PE STRIP - 

EXTRA. THERE IS AN OPTION 

TO PURCHASE EITHER A 

SHIRT OR SHORTS OR BOTH. 

$20 FOR BOTH OR $10 EACH!  

 

IF YOU HAVE ANY  

QUESTIONS PLEASE SEE  

MARIE BEZANSON IN THE  

OFFICE OR VIA EMAIL  

MBEZANSON@SD35.BC.CA 



Enhanced Safety Measures for K-12 Schools 

The District appreciates all the hard work from students, staff, and families in helping keep our 
community safe. We continue to work closely with the Ministry of Education and Provincial 
Health Office. This week the province announced changes to COVID-19 health and safety guide-
lines for schools. Mask requirements for middle and secondary school students and K-12 staff 
have been amended. Guidelines have also been strengthened for physical education and music 
classes. 

  

It is important to note, our schools will need some time to implement these new changes; all 
changes will be in effect as of February 26, 2021. Your continued patience and support are appre-
ciated. If you have any questions, please contact the school. 

  

Please read below and full details found in the province’s news release located on the District 
website here.  

  

Changes to Mask Wearing 

All middle and secondary students and K-12 staff will now be required to wear non-medical 
masks in all indoor areas, including when they are with their learning groups. The only excep-
tions are when: 

•    sitting or standing at their seat or workstation in a classroom; 

•    there is a barrier in place; or 

•    they are eating or drinking. 

  

For elementary students, wearing masks indoors remain a personal choice. 

  

It is important to note, as advised by the province, these changes above do not apply to grade 6 
and 7 students attending an elementary school.  

  

Changes to Physical Education and Music Classes 

High-intensity physical activities are to be held outside as much as possible. Shared equipment 
or items, such as weight machines, treadmills or musical instruments, can be used only if they 
are cleaned between use, according to strict school sanitization guidelines. Students using equip-
ment or playing instruments should also be spaced at least two metres apart and masks are to be 
used when singing. 
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https://www.sd35.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2021/02/2021EDUC0011-000201-February-4.pdf


Grab and Go Breakfast Club 8:20-
9:00 daily 

Thank you to all of our partners, 
staff and students for their contin-
ued support. A huge thank you to 
Langley Sources for their weekly 
baked goods, breads, cheese and 
extras. Langley School Foundation 
also supports with yogurt, apple 
sauce and eggs. Also a thank you 
to the Township of Langley Fire-
fighters Charitable Society for a 

supply of granola bars.  

-Sincerely yours; The Breakfast 
Club Team.  
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Student Safety Around Schools  

With the days growing shorter and the weather changing to rain, fog, and frost, Aldergrove Community           
Secondary is reminding all our students to take extra precaution when walking to and from school. 
Please be aware of your surroundings, walk on the sidewalk and with someone whenever possible, 
and avoid wearing headphones. We also ask drivers in our school community to be vigilant on our 
roads. Student safety is our priority. Thank you for your cooperation and support in keeping everyone 
safe. 

Information About School Status During Inclement Weather 

Snow closures and power outages are an annual occurrence in Langley School District. So, where do 
you go to get information about the status of schools during periods of inclement weather? If you are 
able to access the internet via computer or smartphone, current information about Langley schools can 
be accessed on all school websites or www.sd35.bc.ca. Updates are also posted to Twitter 
@LangleySchools and Facebook at www.facebook.com/langleyschooldistrict. If you don't have internet 
connectivity but your phone is working, call a relative or friend in an area that has not been affected by 
the storm and ask them to check the district website for you. Local radio stations are also informed of 
school status in Langley. Tune in to CKWX 1130AM, CKNW 980AM, Country Radio 107.1FM, Pulse 
107.7 or CBC 690AM or 88.1FM for updates. 
 

Please note that Langley District schools are all considered 'open' until a decision to close is required. 
Decisions on school closures are usually made by 6:30am. As always, it is a parent's decision whether 
to send their child to school based on safety and individual circumstances. If you feel it is unsafe for 
you or your child to travel to or attend an open school for any reason, please keep your child home and 
report an absence to the school. 

School Immunizations 

The District has been advised by Fraser Health that school immunizations are expected to take place in 
January. As in previous years, students in grades 6 and 9 will have the opportunity to be vac-
cinated. Fraser Health will also provide catch up immunizations to students who did not com-
plete their immunizations last year or over the summer. If you have any questions, please con-
tact the Langley Health Unit (604-539-2900). 

Video on how to access Report Cards on MyEDBC 

Here are the links to two videos that you can share with your community to assist students/parents with 
accessing the Parent/Student Portal on MyEDBC so they can view report cards and other information on 
the portal. These videos will also be placed on the MyEDBC Family/Student Portal Help Page on the 
District website. 
 

The first video is a general overview of how to access the MyEDBC Parent/Student portal including how 
to access the Report Card but also shows the parent how to access other information on the portal such 
as attendance and schedules for secondary. 

https://storage.googleapis.com/sd35-myedbc-support/video/parent-portal-intro-FINAL.mp4 

  

The second video is specifically for parents around forgotten passwords. 

https://storage.googleapis.com/sd35-myedbc-support/video/parent-portal-forgot-password-Final.mp4 

http://www.sd35.bc.ca
http://www.facebook.com/langleyschooldistrict
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstorage.googleapis.com%2Fsd35-myedbc-support%2Fvideo%2Fparent-portal-intro-FINAL.mp4&data=04%7C01%7CGKozlovic%40sd35.bc.ca%7C1e5a3c76284a4a382c4f08d89a0696bf%7Cfcabfaaef80a4f74b6a7ba15c2a4bb24%
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstorage.googleapis.com%2Fsd35-myedbc-support%2Fvideo%2Fparent-portal-forgot-password-Final.mp4&data=04%7C01%7CGKozlovic%40sd35.bc.ca%7C1e5a3c76284a4a382c4f08d89a0696bf%7Cfcabfaaef80a4f74b6a7ba1


One PDF application for multiple awards. 

Details about a variety of awards can be viewed and download applications directly through www.ufv.ca/
entrance-scholarships 

March 1, 2021 deadline. 

 

UFV President’s Entrance Scholarship - $4,000 per year, renewable for up to three additional years to a maxi-
mum of $16,000. 

 

UFV Excellence Entrance Scholarship - $3,000 to be awarded over two semesters - $1,500 towards tuition in 
the first semester and $1,5000 towards tuition in the second semester. 

 

Other Entrance Scholarships: 

Dr. Francis Pang Endowment Entrance Scholarship – Computer Information Systems 
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Grade 12 parents and students are reminded the 2021 ACSS/Langley Open/District Authority Scholarship Ap-
plication package is available for download from the ACSS website or a paper copy is available for students 
to pick up outside Mrs. Luteijn’s door in the Counselling Office. The deadline to submit the application is  
Friday, February 26th at 3pm. 

 

This is the best chance for students to receive money to help fund their post-secondary goals. There are ap-
proximately 50 scholarships available just to ACSS students! Scholarships are awarded not just for academic 
accomplishments. Several are based on the career pathway students are choosing, financial need, communi-
ty involvement, or excellence in an elective focus area. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Lu-
teijn.  

http://www.ufv.ca/entrance-scholarships
http://www.ufv.ca/entrance-scholarships


WorkSafe BC has now launched the 2021 Student Safety Video Contest and students are invited to start working on 
their videos! There is a team of staff members that are happy to work with any student that is interested in participat-
ing over the next couple of months to help your entry to be the best it can be!  
Here are some important details: 

• The theme of this year’s contest is I am doing my 
part (focus on how young workers can do their part to 
stop the spread of the virus and other infectious diseases 
in the workplace). 

• The contest is open to Grades 8-12 students. 

• To ensure health protocols are followed, students 
must work independently and film the videos themselves 
rather than as part of a team. These self-filmed entries 
can be live action, documentary-style, animation, stop 
motion…whatever creative style your students can imag-
ine. 
 
Entries are to be submitted to either Mr. Probert, Mrs. 
Smith, Ms. Wight or Mrs. Wilkie by 10:00 am on Monday, 
March 29, 2021. 
If you would like more information or are ready to get 
started, please contact Mrs. Smith via Teams or email 
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Youth TRAIN in Trades 2021 Programs 
The BIG DAY has arrived as most of our District Youth TRAIN in Trades programs 
started this past week. There is a total of 60 students registered in either the Auto-
motive Service Technician, Carpentry, Electrical, Hairstylist, Horticulture or Piping/
Plumbing program which take place at various locations throughout Langley. Please 
note – we do have a 7th program, Professional Cook 1, which runs from September - 
June so those students are half-way finished! 
  

At ACSS, we are privileged to host 3 programs (Automotive Service Technician, Carpentry & Hairstylist) and 
we have a total of 38 of these students starting their trades training here. We are so excited to be part of 
such exciting career journeys and if you might like to learn more about a future opportunity, please see Mrs. 
Smith in the Counselling Centre. 
  
Youth TRAIN in TRADES 2020 Hairstylist Program 
This past Monday marked the end of a year-long training program for 11 fantastic students receiving their 
Level 1 training in the Hairstylist Youth TRAIN in Trades program. We celebrated with a farewell luncheon, 
gifts and goodbyes and we wish Madi, Tayonie, Brooke, Ashley, Raquel, Dori, Pranjil, Brayden, Brianna, De-
siree and Vincent all the best in their futures! 
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advancement via individual determination

AVID PROGRAM TESTIMONIALS

“It was nice to be in a group of driven students for so long”
 Hilton N. (2015 ACSS AVID Grad) 

“I attribute a great deal of my success in school and life to AVID”
 Tristin B. (2013 ACSS AVID Grad) 

“AVID has truly impacted my post-secondary life in providing useful study 
skills and learning techniques”
 Nick T. (2015 ACSS AVID Grad) 

“[Our son] had enrolled in the AVID program at Aldergrove Community 
Secondary hoping it would provide a solid foundation for University. Your 
program more than met our expectations.”
 Parent of a 2018 ACSS AVID Grad 

AVID Grads of 2021 AVID teachers receive training to provide students with 
skills required to succeed in high school and beyond

All ACSS teachers are learning and implementing AVID strategies 
to benefit every student in the school

An involved and supportive community of learners (AVID 
Grads of 2017)



ABOUT AVID
AVID is an elective course intended for students 
who are academically capable and have a strong 
desire to be college AND career ready. As a four-
year preparatory program, students are expected 
to enroll each year for Grades 9 to 12. However, 
students are welcome to apply at any grade level. 

It is expected that students who apply to AVID will 
enroll in the more academically rigorous courses 
and fill their timetable with enriching elective 
experiences. It is also expected that AVID students 
will make the personal commitment of time and 
energy to achieve acceptance to a post-secondary 
program that will lead to their career aspirations. 
This will enable students to have the skills and 

experiences to be flexible learners to be ready for life 
after high school, whether that takes them directly 
to work, a technical trades program, college, or 
university.

Students must formally apply for and be accepted in 
AVID before they can enroll in the course. Acceptance 
as an AVID candidate will be determined by a 
committee of teachers who will consider the quality 
of your application, your record of achievement, 
attendance, citizenship, personal circumstances, and 
desire to make the personal commitment to using the 
strategies promoted in the AVID program in order to 
maintain a high academic standard.

WHY APPLY TO AVID?
• You will learn to use proven academic 

strategies for success, participate in 
discussions and project work that will challenge 
you and deepen your understanding of 
various topics while helping you improve your 
performance in your other courses as well. 

• You will gain a competitive advantage by 
building your scholarship portfolio early by 
learning the importance of volunteering in 
your school and community and developing 
leadership skills completing required service 
hours. 

• You will participate in some unique field trips to 
post-secondary institutions, such as an over-
night trip to stay in a dorm at the University 
of Victoria (AVID 10), as well as attending 
sample university classes at Thompson Rivers 
University’s “Day of Arts & Sciences” event 
(AVID 11). 

HOW TO APPLY:  Application forms can be 
obtained from the ACSS office and website and 
must be submitted by March 1, 2019.

NEED MORE INFO?  Please contact Ms. Luteijn 
(nluteijn@sd35.bc.ca) 

CELEBRATING 10 YEARS OF AVID GRADS

Nadine Luteijn
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2021 office/Scholarship/LTA Scholarships 2021 Guidelines 
	

 
 

Langley Teachers’ Association  
Scholarship Guidelines  

for Students in Secondary Schools 
2020 - 2021 School Year 

 
Criteria: 

• Registered as a student (full time or part time) in a BC public school 
• Accepted to attend an accredited Ministry approved post secondary institution; to 

be verified by letter from the institution. 
• Demonstrated involvement in Social Justice work 
• Social justice work involves more than just course work,  charity or short-term 

projects that provide “band aid” solutions. Social justice theory focuses on equity 
for all and its goal is to encourage systemic change. Applicants will have a 
demonstrated history of sustained involvement within the school and/or community 
in the areas of social justice, equity, leadership and/or social inclusion. 
 

Application Process: 
Information packages will be distributed to secondary school counsellors in early March. 
The application package will consist of: 
 
• a one-page letter of introduction to the LTA Scholarship Committee telling us who you 

are, what has inspired your career path and what you have been doing in pursuit of 
your goals 

• a completed application form 
• two letters of reference from teachers (one at the applicant’s current school) 
• a letter of acceptance from a post-secondary institution 

 
Complete application packages (hard copies) should be submitted to: 
 

Langley Teachers’ Association 
Attn:  Scholarship Committee 

#100 – 5786 Glover Road 
Langley, B.C.  V3A 4H9 

 
Deadline: Friday, April 23rd, 2021 

 
Information for Applicants: 
The LTA scholarship fund for 2020/2021 will be set at $12,000 in order to award twelve 
scholarships of $1000 each. Ten scholarships will be available for students in Langley 
schools and up to two scholarships will be available for students in other districts with a 
parent who is an active LTA member. 
 
Applicants will be chosen based on merit and social justice involvement.  Consideration will 
be given to ensuring a range of diverse candidates are represented. Consideration will be 
also given to ensuring that as many schools as possible are represented. It may be 
possible to have more than one scholarship awarded at one school.   



Name:  School:

Mailing Address: Email:

Phone #:

Parent’s Name if active LTA Member: Parent’s Position/School:

Voluntary:  Applicants may wish to provide, on a voluntary basis, information as to whether they self-identify as 
a member of one or more equity-seeking groups.  This includes women, racialized persons, Aboriginal persons, per-
sons who are LGBTQ+ or persons with a disability.
I self-identify as:  

Are there any special circumstances the LTA Scholarship Committee should be aware of?

 
Post Secondary Plans:
Institution(s): Program:

Career Goal:

  
School Involvement:
Activity (detailed description) Year (Grade 

level)
Estimated 
hours

Credited 
Course?

Langley Teachers’ Association
2020-2021 Scholarship Application Form



Community Involvement:
Activity (detailed description) Year (Grade 

level)
Estimated 
hours

Credited 
Course?

Checklist:
I have completed this application form
I have included a one page letter of introduction
I have included a letter of acceptance from my post-secondary institution
I have included two letters of reference
I have mailed my application package addressed as follows:

Langley Teachers’ Association
Attn:  Scholarship Committee

#100, 5786 Glover Road
Langley, BC  V3A 4H9

Deadline:  April 23, 2021

AE:usw2009:leu#35
2020-2021 Scholarship Application Form

School Involvement continued:



 

   

 

Attention Langley High School 

Students 

 
Langley DPAC Educational Award in Trades 

 
 

Langley District Parent Advisory Council will award two $500 scholarships to this 

years successful applicants. 

 
 

Langley DPAC established the Langley DPAC Educational Award in Trades in 

2021 in response to parent input recognizing the importance of various trades 

available to our graduates. 

 
The successful applicant will demonstrate either visually or through written work 

why the trades are important and how they have contributed to their learning. 

 
The work submitted will vary from applicant to applicant but as a general 

guideline it should not exceed two written pages, a maximum 5 minute visual 

presentation or a slideshow up to 15 slides. These are general guidelines and it is 

up to the applicant on how they wish to show the value of their chosen trade. 

 
Idea: You may refer to past or present experience, personal experience or 

observation. It can include community resources, importance of encouraging 

other students to pursue the trades or just a personal experience. No research 

needed – present from the heart. 

 
 

 Please submit your essay via email ONLY to scholarship@langleydpac.ca 

BEFORE the deadline, 12:00PM April 9th, 2021 

mailto:scholarship@langleydpac.ca


 

   

 

The Langley DPAC Educational Award in Trades 

 
The Langley DPAC Educational Aware in Trades was established from the school 

community who felt it important to include and encourage further learning in 

the trades. Our PAC and DPAC community understand that students take 

various paths to further education and that the various and varied trades are an 

important and integral component to our communities at large. 

 
We want to recognize the value of trades as well as encourage fellow students 

of the options they have in pursuing further education. 

 
CRITERIA 

 
The award will be granted annually to two students attending a public 

school in Langley. The following must be submitted: 

 
1) A completed Langley DPAC Educational Award in Trades application 

form showing specific plans for immediate secondary, post-secondary 

academic, technical or vocational education or training. 

2) Written confirmation from your school principal or counselor on school 

letterhead that you are or will be enrolled in a trade curriculum currently 

or in the next Academic year. 

3) A presentation of the applicants choosing that represents their chosen 

trade. 

4) Students attending a school in the Langley School District are eligible to 
apply. 

5) The applicant must agree to have their name published in a 

newspaper, on a website, PAC, BCCPAC or DPAC publications. 

 
 
 
 

For the 2020/2021 school year, an award in the amount of $500 will be given to 

two students entering or involved in ANY APPLICABLE TRADE PROGRAM. Please 

submit your essay via email ONLY to: scholarship@langleydpac.ca 

BEFORE THE DEADLINE, 12:00PM APRIL 9th, 2021 
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THE LANGLEY DPAC EDUCATIONAL AWARD IN TRADES 

APPLICATION FORM 
 

 

Name:  
 

Grade: 
 

 
 

School Name: 
 
 

 

School Address: 
 
 

 

School Phone Number: 

 
Post-Secondary institution 

   

you are planning to enter:    

Planned course of study: 

 
Planned date of entry 

   

into program:    

Signature of Applicant:    
 

The applicant agrees that if their submission is chosen, DPAC may publish the winner’s name and 

Secondary School in a newspaper, on a website, PAC, BCCPAC, or DPAC Publication. 

 
Checklist 

 

   Written confirmation from your school principal or counselor on school letterhead 

that you will be enrolled in a trades curriculum at the end of the current school 

year. 
 

   Presentation of the posted topic. 
 

   Is your name or school on your presentation? If yes, please remove it. 

 

Please submit your essay via email ONLY to scholarship@langleydpac.ca 

BEFORE THE DEADLINE, 12:00PM APRIL 9th, 2021 

mailto:scholarship@langleydpac.ca


 

 

 
 

 
Scholarship Application 2021 

 
** Scholarships are available to secondary students graduating from Langley 

schools who are pursuing further education at an accredited post secondary 
institution. 

** Applicants must be Canadian citizens or have Permanent Resident status. 
** Applications must be emailed to wawiebe@gmail.com. 
** Applications will be accepted from February 22 until March 31, 2021.  Late 

applications will not be considered. 
** Six $1500 scholarships are available.  Members of the Rotary Club of Langley will 

judge the applications and determine the recipients. 
  

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………..... 

 

Name  ________________________________________________________ 

Address ________________________________________________________________________ 

Email  ____________________________ 

Phone  __________________ 

School  ____________________________ 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

     Submit this application form, current report card / transcripts, and a list of personal volunteer 

experiences along with an essay of 500-700 words on the following topic. 

 

     Rotary and the Four-Way Test.   Applicants are expected to find information about 

Rotary International and be able to tell what it is accomplishing in our world today.  

Applicants should read about the Four-Way Test and tell clearly what it is and how it 

has had or will have impact upon their lives.  The essay should allow for the applicant to 

relate his or her own life goals and ambitions to the goals of RI and the standards 

outlined in the Four-Way Test. 
 

     All personal volunteer experience, including with Rotary and/or Rotaract events 

and projects, will be considered to be an asset, as will knowledge of the Rotary Club 

of Langley’s accomplishments.  Be sure to list any volunteer service done to assist 

others during our COVID-19 pandemic.    
 

The ROTARY CLUB of LANGLEY 
Box 26007, Langley Mall PO 

Langley, BC   V3A 8J2 
Canada 

mailto:wawiebe@gmail.com


4875 – 222nd Street Langley, BC V3A 3Z7 
info@langleydpac.ca 

Attention Langley Graduates 

Richard Bulpitt Educational Award 

Langley District Parent Advisory Council will award two $500 scholarships to this 

years successful applicants. 

Langley DPAC established the Richard Bulpitt Educational Award in 2001 in 

honour of retired Langley Superintendent Richard Bulpitt. Mr. Bulpitt was a 

dedicated educator, devoted to the students of Langley, and a strong 

supporter of parent involvement in education. 

This year’s essay question: 

 Tell us how you overcame a barrier or challenging experience you 

faced while completing your studies and explain how the 

experience has shaped you to become who you are today? 

Idea: You may refer to past or present personal experience.  You could write 

about how you have navigated the school year through Covid-19, personal or 

family stressors or how you handled a weakness and found ways to cope. No 

research needed – just write from the heart. 

Please submit your essay via email ONLY to scholarship@langleydpac.ca 

BEFORE the deadline, 12:00PM APRIL 9, 2021. 
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The Richard Bulpitt Educational Award 
 

 

The Richard Bulpitt Educational Award has been established to honour the 

dedication and devotion of Richard Bulpitt, Past Superintendent of the Langley 

School District. His life and work were dedicated to the students of Langley, 

Richard had been Principal of both Belmont elementary and Noel Booth 

elementary schools and was instrumental in the opening of the Langley Fine Arts 

School, managing the period of transition from what was then Langley Junior 

into a highly rated District-Wide program. Richard also served at the board 

office on several occasions. He was Director of schools from 1990 to 1996. Then 

from 1996 to his retirement in March of 2001, as Superintendent. After 6 years of 

retirement, and his continued efforts to help others, Richard passed away in 

2007. A new school, Richard Bulpitt Elementary opened in September 2013. It is 

the wish of DPAC that the Graduates of Langley will continue to benefit in 

honour of this devoted man. 

 

CRITERIA 

 
The award will be granted annually to two students in grade 12 in a public 

school in Langley. The following must be submitted: 

 
1) A completed Richard Bulpitt Educational Award application form 

showing specific plans for immediate post-secondary academic, 

technical or vocational education or training. 

2) Written confirmation from your school principal or counselor on school 

letterhead that you will be graduating at the conclusion of the current 

Academic year. 

3) An essay of a minimum of 200 words up to a maximum of 1500 words 
concerning the posted question above. 

4) Graduating students from Langley School District are eligible to apply. 

5) The applicant must agree to have their name published in a 

newspaper, on a website, PAC, BCCPAC or DPAC publications. 

6) Nowhere in the essay should the applicant record their name, mention 

the school they are from or name specific people (ie Teacher, Principal, 

etc) Failure to adhere to this will result in the essay being removed from 

consideration. 

 
For the 2020/2021 school year, an award in the amount of $500 will be given to 

two students entering or involved in ANY FIELD OF STUDY 

Please submit your essay via email ONLY to: scholarship@langleydpac.ca 

BEFORE THE DEADLINE, 12:00PM APRIL 9th, 2021. 
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THE RICHARD BULPITT EDUCATIONAL AWARD APPLICATION FORM 
 

 
 

Name:  
 

Grade: 
 
 

 

School Name: 
 

 
 

School Address: 
 

 
 

School Phone Number: 

 
Post-Secondary institution 

 

 
 

you are planning to enter:  

Planned course of study: 

 
Planned date of entry 

   

into program:  
 

Signature of Applicant:    
 

The applicant agrees that if their essay is chosen, DPAC may publish 

the winner’s name and Secondary School in a newspaper, on a 

website, PAC, BCCPAC, or DPAC Publication. 
 

Checklist 

 

• Written confirmation from your school principal or counselor on school letterhead that you 

will be graduating at the end of the current school year. 
 

• Essay of a minimum of 200 words up to a maximum of 1500 words concerning the posted topic. 
 

• Is your name or school or any other names on your essay? If yes, please remove it. 
 

Please submit your essay via email ONLY to scholarship@langleydpac.ca 

BEFORE THE DEADLINE, 12:00PM APRIL 9th, 2021 
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